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Haile Selassie Avenue, P. O. Box 52428, Nairobi, 00200
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NOTICE
TO: All Government-Sponsored Students

DATE: 18" August, 2025

SUBJECT: UPDATED ADMISSION LETTERS & HEF FUNDING APPLICATION

For New Students Placed by KUCCPS in the 2025/2026 Placement Cycle

You are required to:

L, Visit the University website and navigate to Portals > New Students’
Registration.
2. Enter your index number to re-download your admission letter, which now

reflects the updated Semester I Fee amounts as provided by the Higher
Education Financing (HEF).

o1 Pay the updated semester fees. The Admissions Office will then process your
registration to completion. Only after full registration will you be able to
access University services, including application for accommodation.

Important Notes:
« Ensure you have downloaded the latest version of your admission letter
before proceeding.
+ If your revised admission letter does not reflect the updated fee amounts, you
must immediately apply for funding via the HEF Student Portal.
o« Failure to apply for funding will result in payment of full tuition fees
(without Government subsidy) plus additional charges.

For Continuing Students (Government HELB & Scholarship Beneficiaries)
This serves as a reminder that all continuing students benefiting from government
HELB and Scholarships must reapply for funding for the 2025/2026 academic
year.

Your urgent attention to this matter is required.
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Dr. Moses Wamalwa
Academic Registrar
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